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'Docket No: 50-604

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
4Document Control Desk Og-

Office Nuclear Safety & Sa feguards l; Z
Washington, D.C. 20555 )p

9
Attention: Mr. Hugh L. Thompson, Jr. j

55396-MNSS-Dockat Material Or _,

. Reference: NRC letter dated March 23, 1988, A IThomas Clark,
Jr. to AlChemIE, Inc., D. L. Pall.

Gentlemen:

The above referenced letter requests that additional information i

be provided by A1ChemIE in support of our request for an
exemption from the requirement of obtaining a construction :

permit prior to starting construction activities on a temporary
storage area. The following provides the information requested
in the third, fourth, and fifth paragraphs of the referenced
letter.

In response to the third paragraph the specific activities to be
undertaken relative to the construction of the storage
facilities would be s ,f. t e grading, pouring of two slabs for
classified and unclassif; ed equipment storage, construction of a |

steel framed building with aluminum siding and roof for
classified equipment sto age and a perimeter security fence. In
lOCFR50.10(c) the proposed initial construction activity would

,

be permissible under paragraph (3). l

l

In response to your request contained in the fourth paragraph of
the referenced letter, please find attached a letter from the
Town of Oliver Springs. This letter confirms the Town's intent
to develop the site as a general industrial park independent of
AlChemIE's activities.
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In response to the fifth paragraph it can be pointed out that in
the event that the proposed A1ChemIE facility was not
constructed at this site the storage areaa could be sold to
another private corporation locating in the industrial park. In

addition the storage areas could be returned to their original
use as pasture land by removing the storage building, the

concrete slabs and the fencing.

Should you have any questions or require additional information,
please call Mr. W. A. Pfeifer at AlChemIE,

Very truly yours,

ALCHEMIE, INC.

xi b ,
Dennis L. Bell
Chief Executive Officer

DLB/bjc

cc: A. Thomas Clark. Jr./NRC
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